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Hi Folks, 
 
The Annual General Meeting has been run and won for 
another year, with Scott becoming Vice President the 
only real change to the line up. 
 
We’re looking for location suggestions for where the 
Christmas dinner can be held.  We have to start planning 
pretty soon as these places get booked out quickly. 
 
While you’re scouting, keep an eye out for dumped cars 
in the bush, so we can co-ordinate to collect them for 
World Clean Up Day on the 16th of September. 
 
 
DVDs with some footage and photos from the Tassie 
Challenge are still available for $8.00. Contact Lyndon 
(0417 180 910) or Glenn (0448 817 755) to place your 
order 
 
 
 
Cheers – Jarrod 



 

Presidents Report 

 

Annual General Meeting – 07/08/02 

 

I would like to thank the members for all their input into 
making this year another successful one, especially 
Lyndon and Glenn for their efforts with the Tassie 
Challenge, which has taken off well. 
 
Thanks to Peter Holman for the use of his premises and 
the new club room here he has kindly built for us. 
 
The inter-club trips are going well, and the Beaky Boys 
are keeping tassie on the map with their mainland events. 
 
We are doing a bit more keeping our profile up with the 
working bees. 
 
Special thanks to my right and left hand men, Angus and 
Lyndon, and also Jarrod for his newsletter efforts. 
 
Lets keep the mud churning and have another eventful 
year. 
 
Cossie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Raining down your way??? 

 



 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
This Month: 
25th – Magnet Mine / White River area. Meeting at the 
Devonport overpass at 7:30am 
 
 
Next Month: 
16th September – World Cleanup Day 
Keep an eye out for dumped cars. 
 
Future: 
 
22nd October – Night trip with Adrian and Co 
 
3rd – 5th November – Toombs Lake trip. 
 
30th November – Sandy Cape Weekend 

 



 

FOR SALE 
 

ARB ROOF RACK 
2200 x 1250 off 80 Series Landcruiser 

$490.00 
 

ROOF TOP TENT (CROC TOP) 
Will fit on roof rack or strong bars 

$990.00 
 

 
 

Contact Tom Gourlay 
Ph: 6383 4173 

 

 
Alloy Flat Tray 

Suit dual cab Hilux, alloy tray, wooden sides, tradesman 
rack - $200.00 

Ph: Jarrod 0407 539 857 
 
 
 
 


